
Yes on House Bill 2001-11

Stable Homes for Oregon Families is a coalition of housing advocates, labor unions, education and 
health professionals, businesses, and citizens who believe in the stability of home. We are a diverse 
coalition of people and organizations that recognize Oregon's opportunity to help solve the housing 
crisis and secure our future.

We urge swift passage of HB 2001-11 as a bipartisan, bicameral bill that brings parties and people 
together as a step forward in addressing the housing crisis in our state. HB 2001 will enhance 
Oregon’s ability to reduce youth homelessness, create innovative approaches to addressing 
housing supply barriers, and provide reasonable and critical measures to help prevent
eviction-caused homelessness. The bill reflects the urgency of the crisis that  too many Oregonians 
are living with due to lack of housing, inadequate services, and eviction statutes designed for 
displacement instead of stability.

Thank you for fast action on this package as a critical step to help our communities respond to the 
crisis of homelessness and to improve stability and safety for individuals and families across the 
state.




